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NEXT WEEK—VISITORS, COMMUNITY EVENTS & CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

Monday 8th May Whole School Coronation Bank Holiday 

Monday 8th May – Friday 12th May Y5 Residential Trip to Osmington Bay 

Tuesday 9th May Y2 Trip to Central London Mosque 

Wednesday 10th May YR Trip to Battersea Park Zoo 

Saturday 13th May Whole School Coronation Walk from Hampton Court Palace to Christ 
Church 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

 
Reception Class:  

Liv & Summer 
Year 1:   

Tilly & Leonardo 
Year 2: 

Olivia & Ji An 
Year 3: 

Seb & Lucette 
Year 4: 

Isabella & Jayce 
Year 5: 

Neriah & Alex 
Year 6: 

Su & Henry 

Dates for your Diary 

May 

Tuesday 16th May—Y1 trip to Sunningdale Prep School 
Wednesday 17th May—Y4 trip to Southward Cathedral 
Thursday 18th May—Y3 trip to the Science Museum 
Monday 29th May—Friday 2nd June—Half Term 

June 

Monday 5th June—Back to School 
Wednesday 7th June—Open Afternoon 3.30pm 
Thursday 8th June—Open Morning 8.30am 
Friday 16th June—Sports Day 9.30am-12.30pm 
Tuesday 20th June—Y5 trip to the Ragged Museum 
Tuesday 20th June—Y3 Pop Up Restaurant 7pm 
Wednesday 21st June—Y4 trip to the Natural History Museum 
Friday 23rd June—Y1 & Y5 Swedish Midsummer Celebration 
Friday 30th June—Y3 trip to the London Mithraeum 

 
 

Thank you for all your kind  
donations of cakes for our  
Coronation tea parties today.                
The children are looking  
forward to eating the delicious 
treats that you provided. We 
loved seeing their regal and 
red, white and blue outfits! 
Photos will be published in 
next week’s newsletter.  
Have a wonderful Coronation 
weekend, we can’t wait to hear 
how you celebrated. 

ALL PROCEEDS TO GO TOWARDS OUR CREATIVE 
CLASSROOMS ACROSS THE FEDERATION. 
 
THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSOR KNIGHT FRANK. 

CORONATION WALK CAP  
ON SALE NOW  

ON SCHOOL GATEWAY 
£10 

ONE SIZE FITS ADULTS &  
CHILDREN 



 

 

 

Amazon Wish List 

Thank you  to everyone who has  

purchased something for our school SEN 
resources and for our Coronation Tea 
Parties from our Amazon Wish List!  

  

https://amzn.eu./8EJTD8E 

If you would like to purchase something 
please just add it to your basket and  

follow the same procedures as it you 
were ordering something for yourself.  

The items will then be  delivered directly 
to the school – please make sure you se-
lect the school address in the  delivery 
section.  

Look out for new items added every 
week! 

Class Coffee Mornings  
We are starting up our Coffee Mornings 
for parents again after half term, to give 
everyone the chance to gather together 
and catch up. 

 
Here are the dates for your diary: 
 
9am Thursday 8th June – YR/Y6  
Coffee Morning – School Garden 
9am Thursday 15th June – Y1/Y2  
Coffee Morning – School Garden 
9am Thursday 22nd June – Y3/Y4/Y5  
Coffee Morning – School Garden 
 

Hope you can make it! 
We look forward to seeing you then! 

Individual Parent Meetings                                            
(Details to follow) 

Reception Class                                                                                               
Tuesday 6th June am  and Tuesday 13th June am                                 

Year 1                                                                                                                     
Tuesday 6th June am  and Tuesday 13th June am                                 

Year 2                                                                                                            
Wednesday 7th June pm  and Wednesday 14th June pm                                                                                                      

Year 3                                                                                                                       
Tuesday 6th June am  and Tuesday 13th June am                                 

Year 4                                                                                                                      
Thursday 8th June and Thursday 15th June                                            

Year 5                                                                                                                       
Wednesday 7th June pm  and Wednesday 14th June pm                                                                                                      

Year 6                                                                                                                  
Wednesday 7th June am  and Wednesday 14th June am  

https://amzn.eu./8EJTD8E




Please support the children and staff at Christ Church & Holy Trinity C of E Primary 
Schools who are proudly walking from Hampton Court Palace to Christ Church 
School on Saturday 13th May, in celebration of the King's Coronation.  Do share the link 
above with family and friends to help us reach our £10,000 target. We will be walking a total 
of 13 miles but there will be 3 starting points to choose from along the way so please do come 
along, wave us off and take part, everyone is welcome.   

We will be raising funds for our Creative Classrooms, to enhance and enrich our pupils' 
education and complement the curriculum.  Items we will purchase will include digital camer-
as, annual subscriptions, playtime equipment, art, drama, music and gardening resources as 
well as funding class trips, specialist artists and visitors.  Outstanding classrooms are central 
to the happiness and success of all children.  Creative environments revolve around excellent 
teaching and learning but the importance of resources is paramount.  The inclusion of a range 
of exciting books, interactive toys and IT ensure the lessons are interactive, engaging and  
accessible for all learners and that the learning opportunities will be imaginative,  
innovative and collaborative.  Planning for visitors to come into our schools and share their 
expertise is such an important part of bringing the curriculum to life and going on school trips 
offers the children a unique cultural learning experience, encouraging curiosity, while music 
and drama have such a positive impact on a child's physical, emotional and social wellbeing 
as well as cognitive development. 
 
Here is the itinerary for the day: 

10am - Meet at Hampton Court Palace if you would like to walk the full 13 miles (4.5 hours 
approximately not including stops) 

1pm - Meet at Fulham Palace (organisers will be there from 12pm) if you would like to walk 4 
miles (1.5 hours approximately) 

2.30pm - Meet at St. Mary's Church, Battersea if you would like to join us for the remainder 
of the walk (1 mile). 

3pm - Meet and greet the walkers at Christ Church School, Chelsea for a BBQ, drinks, ice 
cream and celebrations. 

Here is a link to the route we will be taking. 

Coronation Walk  
Saturday 13th May 

10am 
            TO DONATE PLEASE CLICK HERE:  

https://tinyurl.com/2p8k23ut
https://cchtrbkc.enthuse.com/cf/coronation-walk---saturday-13th-may


 

Y5 Trip to Kew Gardens 





This month’s Foodbank collection coincides with the Coronation weekend, which will be 
an occasion of celebration for a lot of people; less so for some of our community  
families.  It would be great if you can help. Families needing help with food contributions 
should contact: 
  
https://kensingtonchelsea.foodbank.org.uk/get-help/ 
  
If you can contribute, some longlife family Coronation  treats would be welcome,  
alongside the staples that Kensington and Chelsea Foodbank need for their larder. Although this is a familiar list now, these  
supplies are a lifeline: 
  

 Tinned meats and fish that may be eaten cold – corned beef; chicken breast; (no pork please); tuna; mackerel  

 Many varieties of pasta sauce (again, not with ham, please) 

 All varieties of tinned vegetables 

 Cup-a-soups & tinned soup 

 Sunflower and Olive oil 

 Long-life Juices and Milks – including dairy-free 

 Tea  Coffee  Sugar 

 Toilet Paper and Sanitary products (pads preferred) 

 Personal toiletry products (deodorants; toothpaste/brushes; shampoo; shower gel; shaving materials) 
 
At present no clothes are required, thank you. 
 Your gifts can be taken to Holy Trinity Church from Wednesday 3rd May to Sunday 7th May after Eucharist Service (12.30).  

If you prefer to make a financial donation, add HTSS in your reference so they know it comes from us. 
 
Bank details:      Kensington and Chelsea Foodbank 
postal address:  240 Lancaster Road W11 4AH 
sort code            60-83-01 
acct number:     20442606    or 
Just Giving Web Link    https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/kensingtonandchelseafoodbank  (site includes access to gift-aid) 

  
As always many thanks for your help and support to our community  

 

In support of our Coronation Walk you can purchase this fabulous A3 poster of the  
extraordinarily beautiful Coronation procession in collage made by pupils at Holy Trinity. To 
purchase please head to the School Gateway Thank you. All funds raised will go towards our 
Creative Classrooms. 

https://kensingtonchelsea.foodbank.org.uk/get-help/
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/kensingtonandchelseafoodbank


 

Recommended Read 

TIMES TABLES ROCK STARS! 
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